
From: Erin Shine
To: Doniece Gott
Subject: FW: HB 150/SB 50 stop Christmas treeing
Date: Thursday, April 16, 2015 6:12:02 PM

 
 
From: Sen. Anna MacKinnon 
Sent: Thursday, April 16, 2015 3:42 PM
To: Erin Shine
Subject: FW: HB 150/SB 50 stop Christmas treeing
 
FYI -
 

Susan Wallen
Executive Assistant
Office of Senator Anna MacKinnon
(formerly Fairclough)
907-465-3777
Susan.Wallen@akleg.gov
Sen.Anna.MacKinnon@akleg.gov
 
 

From: Rokeberg, Norman (RCA) [mailto:norman.rokeberg@alaska.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, April 16, 2015 11:47 AM
To: Sen. Pete Kelly; Sen. Anna MacKinnon; Sen. Peter Micciche; Sen. Click Bishop; Sen. Mike
 Dunleavy; Sen. Lyman Hoffman; Sen. Donny Olson
Cc: Rokeberg, Norman (RCA)
Subject: HB 150/SB 50 stop Christmas treeing
 
My personal recommendation is the removal of all the additional AIDEA project bonds.  Without
 solid legislative hearings mischief happens.
 
While the two Railbelt projects have merit, the Railbelt system reliability and Eagle River would be
 better served by investment in the needed Fossil Creek substation rather than an upgrade to MEA’s
 native load north of Eklutna Hydro.
 
The “Sweetheart Deal” is troubling as it may increase retail rates due to an unneeded capacity
 increase without any offset in Federal greenhouse gas emissions under the CPP.
 
These are my opinions, not those of the RCA.
 
Norman Rokeberg
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